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	 We hope you had a wonder-
ful time with family and friends 
this Christmas and New Year. God 
has been good to us and we thank 
you all very much for the faith-
ful prayer and financial support 
throughout the year.
	 We had a busy last couple of 
months as is customary for most 
during the holidays. We had an 
activity in the church where Katie 
taught some of the ladies how to 
make Christmas wreaths. It was 
a success and they all had a blast 
learning and spending time to-
gether.
	 We also went to visit the 
Christmas lights (upper left) in Me-
dellín and had a nice time passing 
out tracts and seeing the beautiful 
show that the city puts on every 
year that has attracted interna-
tional attention.
	 We had Christmas parties in 
Ebéjico (one of our Bible studies) 
and our church. Each was a great 
success and both the adults and 
children enjoyed playing games 
and opening gifts. We also had a 
nice New Year’s Eve service prais-
ing and worshipping God for all he 
has done.

November - December 2014

1 John 4:11 Beloved, if God so 
loved us, we ought also to love 

one another.

Praises

•	 Two saved through door to 
door visitation!

•	 One saved as a result of one 
of our home study groups!

•	 Almost have approved build-
ing plans in hand!

•	 Your faithful support through 
2014!

Prayer Requests

•	 Church plant in La Campiña
•	 Church to catch vision for 

2015
•	 Tax exemption for church 

plant
•	 Wisdom with multiple Bible 

studies ongoing
•	 Direction for Fredy as poten-

tial ministry leader

Noteworthy

Don’t shine so that others can see 
you. Shine, so that through you, 

others can see HIM.
~ C.S. Lewis

Looking Forward

	 We recently met with our engi-
neer and contractor and are nail-
ing down a design and certified 
plans for the upcoming expansion 
of our church. Please continue to 
pray as we weigh different options 
that we might be able to find the 
most efficient, cost effective , and 
visually appeasing design that will 
allow for the largest quantity of 
people to be reached. We will keep 
you posted on all progress.

Tech Updates
	 We updated our website and 
started a ministry Facebook page. 
Please check them out, give us a 
like, and invite your friends to do 
the same! The pages are: captur-
ingcolombia.org and facebook.
com/capturingcolombia.

phone: 208-258-9179

Building Update

	 We praise God for 2 that made 
professions of faith on door to 
door evangelism and one more 
(upper right) who trusted Christ as 
a result of one of our Bible stud-
ies. God is good and the work is 
growing. We are looking forward 
to all that is coming in 2015!	


